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Education

Director: Mhairi L Shaw DCE





Braidbar Primary School and Nursery 
Head Teacher: Mrs Gillian Friel
Kyle Drive, Giffnock
East Renfrewshire G46 6ES
Phone: 0141 570 7020
E-mail: schoolmail@braidbar.e-renfrew.sch.uk
Date: 14th November 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
As part of the Read, Write, Count National campaign to improve literacy and numeracy skills across Scotland, your child will shortly receive a free bag with books, counting games and writing materials. The Scottish Government’s aim is to increase parents’ confidence and encourage families to participate in fun and engaging activities in their everyday lives.
On Friday 22nd November, we would like to invite you into the classroom for the Gifting Session. You will have the opportunity to explore the contents of the bag and spend some quality learning time together. If you are unable to attend then your child will bring the bag home with them that day. 
The session will run from 2.30pm-3pm and we very much look forward to seeing you there.
Many Thanks,
Mrs Brown and Mrs Phee

Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY
